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28 May 2015 

 

Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia MD 21046 
 
Subject: Request to change in identification per section 2.933 of FCC rules 
 
FCC ID: G6DGF4MS-2433 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID as established in 47CFR 2.993(b) for a currently approved 
device. This application by NEW BRIGHT INDUSTRIAL CO., LTD will establish a new FCC ID under the same grantee 
code for purpose of marketing. The original grant will remain in effect. 
 
Per 2.993 (b) 

1. The original identification is G6DGF4MS 
2. The original grant date is 27-Apr-2015 
3. The equipment is electrically identical. Only the FCC ID number is different. 
4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device. 

 
Best Regards 

 

 

 

  

28 May 2015 

---------------------------------------------------------------  

Name: MK Lee 

Title: Director 

Tel.: 852-2792 3662 

Fax: 852-2798 1188 

Mail: mklee@newbright.com 

 

 


